Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Kelly, Andrea <akelly@ftc.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 2:56 PM

To: Mark Wohlschlegel

Subject: RE: FTC foia appeal n0.2012-00640
Mark,

We have received your appeal.
Have a great weekend,

Andrea Kelly

Paralegal Specialist

Federal Trade Commission
Office of the General Counsel
(202) 326-2836

From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 2:56 PM

To: Kelly, Andrea

Cc: Nathan Mehrens; Don Todd

Subject: FTC foia appeal no.2012-00640

See attached. Please reply to confirm email receipt.
Thank you,

Mark A. Wohlschlegel 11
Staff Attorney

Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street

Suite 303

Fairfax, Virginia 22031

703.383.0880 (ext. 125)

703.383.5288 (fax)
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